
 

Prayer   
Dear Lord, 
 
As we come together for our Joyfest today, we remember our friend, 
Hannah. 
 
As we celebrate her life, we want to say thank you for all the joy she 
brought us—for the fun and laughter and all the happy times we shared. 
 
Please surround all her family and friends in your love. Help them to find 
comfort in the knowledge that we all loved her dearly and thoughts of her 
will always make us smile. 
Amen 
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  'I came to give life - life in 

 all its fullness.' 

      John 10:10 

 
Nursery   Harvey  

     

Reception  Reggie     

      

Year One   Caiden 

        

Year Two   Maisie     

      

Year Three  Hugh  Fearne  

          

Year Four  Starssi  Teddy  

        

Year Five   Tilly   Sebastian 

       

Year Six   Alex Ca  Jacob  

WINNING HOUSE THIS WEEK 

   LOSTOCK 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Year 6 Robinwood Residential 

Y6 spent three days at Robinwood Outdoor Activity Centre, near Wrexham, last week! 

Against a backdrop of unbroken sunshine, the children challenged themselves, faced their 
fears, and had lots of fun, of course, across a variety of different activities. These included 
Archery, Caving, Zip Wire, Canoeing, Raft Building, the Giant Swing and so many more!  

Everyone had a fantastic time and —no doubt—created memories to last a lifetime.  

Well done, Y6! All the accompanying staff were so proud of each and every one of you for 
your have-a-go attitude and the pure delight you showed in every activity. Thank you! 

 

Lots more photos are now available to view in the Gallery section of the school website! 



Little Explorers and Reception Class Trip 

Nursery and Reception had a fabulous 
time at Windmill Farm this week.   
 
We loved learning about lots of different 
farm animals during our tour of the farm. 
We also enjoyed bottle feeding the 
lambs and goats, a fun train ride around 
the farm, petting the guinea pigs and 
touching a range of critters. We also 
enjoyed playing in the soft indoor area, 
the outside area and on the tractors.  
 
We had lots of fun!  



Lancashire Sings 
 
The school choir joined with other schools from 
Lancashire last week to take part in 'Lancashire 
Sings 2025'. They all sang beautifully and 
represented St Mary's brilliantly. Thank you to our 
parents and grandparents who came to support 
us.  
 
If you weren't able to come, the choir will be 
performing the songs again on Tuesday 1st July 
after school and you are welcome to join us.   

Open the Book 
 
It was lovely to welcome the 'Open The Book' 
team to school on Tuesday who, with the help of 
some Year 5 pupils, performed the story of The 
Good Samaritan.  
 
Thank you and well done to everyone involved.   

Lancashire School Games 

On Monday, 2 groups of Year 6 children attended the 
Lancashire School Games.  

The girls took part in Girls' Football, enjoying playing 
matches against schools from all across Lancashire in 
friendly competitions. The boys took part in an 
Orienteering Competition and came 2nd place for the 
whole of Lancashire. In the afternoon, they then 
enjoyed a bit of dancing in the sunshine.  

They had a fantastic day 
and represented our 
school and Team Chorley 
excellently.  
 

Well done Year 6 - go 
Team St Mary's!  



Recycling Workshops    
 
On Thursday, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 and 6 took part in a Recyling Theatre Workshop put on by  
Konflux Theatre. They learned all about materials that can be recycled and how they could be 
reused. They also learned about the harm of pollutants in the air and rubbish in the oceans in 
a fun and interactive way, through role play. 
 

 

 

Swimming Gala 
 
It was 'medals galore' at Wednesday night's Swimming Gala! Children from Year 4, 5 and 6 
competed against other Chorley schools in a number of different swimming races. A 
huge congratulations to Lucas with 3rd in Butterfly; Imogen with 2nd in Butterfly; Thea 
with 2nd in Freestyle; Ted with 2nd in Freestyle; Katie with 2nd in Back Stroke; Thomas 
with 2nd in Breast Stroke; Rohan with 1st in Back Stroke and Tallulah with 1st in Breast 
Stroke. They demonstrated excellent skill and cheered each other on so well.  
 
As well as individual races, they also took part in relays. Thomas, Katie, Ted and Thea 
came 2nd in the Freestyle Relay. Then Lucas, Rohan, Tallulah and Imogen came 1st in the 
Medley Relay. The whole team of 8 then competed in the Canon Relay, coming first in their 
heat! Well done to all of our swimmers - we're very proud of them all. Go Team St Mary's! 



Upcoming Dates              

Monday 30th June   10.30am   Y6 Leavers’ Service 
          ( St George’s Church, Chorley) 

Tuesday 1st July   All Day   SRE Y5 & Y6 

Tuesday 1st July   3.30pm   Choir Performance for Parents and  
          Friends (Please join us) 

Tuesday 1st July   All Day   Y4 Trip Grosvenor Museum Chester 

Thursday 3rd July   AM    Move Up Morning 1/ Bishop  
                                                                      Rawstorne Academy Taster Day Y6 

Friday 4th July    9.00am   SODA Y4 (Please join us) 

Wednesday 9th July   9.00am   Y1 & Y2 Worship at Church 

Wednesday 9th July   5.30-7.30pm  Y5 Maths Challenge 
          (Southlands High School) 

Thursday 10th July   AM    Move up Morning 2 

Thursday 10th July   After School  Cluster Rounders Y6 
          (Eccleston Primary, Doctors Lane) 

Thursday 10th July   6.15-8.30pm  Y6 Maths Challenge 
          (Bishop Rawstorne Academy) 

Friday 11th July    9.00am   SODA Y5 

Friday 11th July    3.20-4.30pm  PTFA Infant Disco 

Friday 11th July    4.45-6.00pm  PTFA Junior Disco 

Monday 14th July   9.00am   Y6 Dress Rehearsal 

Tuesday 15th July   2.00pm   Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

Tuesday 15th July   6.00pm   Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

Thursday 17th July   1.45-2.45pm  Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 18th July    2pm    Break up for Summer holidays 

Letters Home                      Y6 Leavers’ Service—Letter 

Sports and Social Clubs       

Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2              Lunchtime 

Tuesday    Multi Sports All Years     3.20-4.20pm  

Wednesday   Spanish Club-All Years     8.00-8.45am 

Thursday     Girls’ Football       3.20-4.20pm 

Friday    Fencing Club KS2      8.00-8.45am 

Friday    Brass Club       3.20-4.15pm 




